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January 30, 2025. 

 

 

KAMORALE from COM-FSM, 

 

Yesterday a directive was issued under the U. S. administration that temporarily halted “all 

spending on federal grants, loans and financial assistance programs”. Title IV grants including Pell 

were exempt from the temporary pause. 

 

Today (January 30, 2025) however, the latest update reports that the directive has been 

rescinded although the review of the programs will continue. In the interim, colleges have been 

encouraged to “catalog all federal funding…including the number of students and positions 

affected”.  

 
The Board of Regents and the Senior Leadership Team at COM-FSM continue to work 

together to ensure that our learning and teaching services are not adversely affected.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theresa Koroivulaono (Ph. D) 

President & CEO.   
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